
 

October 22, 2024 
 
 
Diana Spriggs 
Assistant Director  
Public Works Department  
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.  
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 
 
 
Re:   Becker Road Phase II Landscape City of PSL #P23-067, PSLUSD #5405  

Landscape Certification 
CH Project 20-0518 

 
Dear Ms. Spriggs, 
 
As Landscape Architects of Record, Cotleur & Hearing was requested to conduct a landscape inspection for the 
Becker Road Phase II Landscape, City of PSL #P23-067, PSLUSD #5405.  (Becker Road Phase II includes the 
stretch of North South A Road to Range Line Road). We were requested to inspect the landscape material, 
certify the completion of the project and overall conformity of the plans and specifications approved by the 
City of Port St. Lucie. 
 
The landscape site inspection was conducted on Monday, October 21, 2024. Our observations conclude that 
the landscape contractor has executed the landscape installation in substantial compliance with the plans and 
specifications. The quality of the plant material is superior and generally exceeds the minimum specifications 
of the plans.  
 
Based on the above, we hereby certify the landscaping to be in substantial compliance of the approved plans 
of record. Should you have any questions or need additional information please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
Very truly yours 
Cotleur & Hearing 

 
 
Daniel T. Sorrow, PLA, AICP, LEED AP BD+C 
Senior Partner 
561.406.1012 | office 
561.800.8426 | cell 
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